
 

 
                                                                                                                    1369 E. Highland Avenue 

                                                                                                                                     San Bernardino, CA 92404-4604 

               909 / 883-8966  -  Fax: 909-881-1480 

 

Dear Patient: 

 

 

It is very important for your Behavioral Health Provider to communicate with your 

 

Primary Care Physician regarding your health. 

 

 

Please take the attached form to your next Behavioral Health (Psychiatry or Psychology)  

 

visit after you have signed so that your records may be released. 

 

 

 

It is critical that your PCP knows what medications that you are taking in order to 

 

prevent adverse medication reactions. 

 

 

Please call if you have questions. 

 

 

Thank you for your time & attention to this important issue. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

FPMG Quality Improvement Department 

 


